
  

Appendix 3 
Inquiry into the effect on Australian ginger growers of 

importing fresh ginger from Fiji 
 

Submissions received 
 
Submission 
Number  Submitter 
 
1 Buderim Ginger Limited 
2 Mr John Allen 
3 Mr Barry Gill 
4 Australian Ginger Growers Association 
5 Templeton Ginger 
6 Office of the Mayor, Gympie Regional Council 
7 Peasley Horticultural Services 
8 Sunshine Coast Council 
9 Australian Ginger Industry Association 
10 Landmark 
11 Biosecurity Authority of Fiji 
12 Botanical Food Company Pty Ltd 
13 Mr David Gibson MP 
14 Murray Bros. 
15 Dr Graham Stirling 
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Additional information received 
 

• Received on 14 November 2012, from Department of Agriculture, Fisheries 
and Forestry (DAFF). Answers to Questions taken on Notice on 23 October 
2012. 

• Received on 14 January 2013, from Dr Graham Stirling. Answers to written 
Questions taken on Notice on 11 January 2013 from public hearing on 23 
October 2012. 

• Received on 24 January 2013, from Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF). Correspondence. 

• Received on 6 February 2013, from Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF). Answers to written Questions taken on Notice on 20 
December 2012 from public hearing on 23 October 2012. 

• Received on 19 February 2013, from Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF). Answers to written Questions taken on Notice on 11 January 
2013 from public hearing on 23 October 2012. 

• Received on 25 March 2013, from Senator Heffernan to the Department of 
Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry (DAFF). Correspondence seeking further 
clarification regarding the REM used by DAFF Biosecurity. 

• Received on 1 May 2013, from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF). Correspondence. 

• Received on 22 May 2013, from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF) to Senator Heffernan. Correspondence regarding the progress 
of the ginger IRA process. 

• Received on 24 May 2013, from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF) to Senator Heffernan. Correspondence conveying ACERA’s 
review of the Peace report. 

• Received on 13 June 2013, from Senator Heffernan to the Department of 
Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry (DAFF). Correspondence regarding the 
progress of the ginger IRA process. 

• Received on 19 June 2013, from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF) to Senator Heffernan. Correspondence regarding the progress 
of the ginger IRA process. 

• Received on 9 July 2013, from Mr Chris Peace. Correspondence regarding a 
meeting with representatives from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF). 

• Received on 12 July 2013, from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF). Correspondence regarding a meeting with Mr Chris Peace. 
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